Jon Kay

I am opposed to this idea for a multitude of reasons. First and foremost it creates undue hardship on
many Washingtonians to please just a few. It is asking for unrealistic radical changes far too
quickly, that our economy and infrastructure will not be able to handle. Instead you should focus on
incentivizing these changes, not focus on penalizing those who wish to make their own educated
decisions on what is best for their family.



